








The Uprep Dance Team spent 4 days at camp this summer at St. Mary's College learning a lot
of fun routines for upcoming halftimes and bonding as a team. All 26 school team members
were able to attend camp, and the team earned a Superior Award, a Team Spirit Award, 8
Drill Down Awards, 5 "Pin it Forward" Awards, 12 SuperSensational Awards, and 4 All
American Awards. It was a very fun and successful summer camp!

The competitive team also kicked off their season over the summer by learning a couple
routines from a guest choreographer from Los Angeles. They spent a couple days of their
summer dancing away and getting ready for an amazing competition season. Two large group
routines and two senior solos were completed during our time with our friend from LA.

UPrep Cheer has been busy this summer and are ready to cheer on their teams this year!
They attended UCA camp in July at Jessup University and both JV and Varsity teams came
home with multiple awards. Our amazing team also had several cheerleaders compete and

earn an All-American title. All-American recipients were Abbi Lewis, Natalia Manfredonia,

Kaly Homayun, Aidan Moore, Morgan Call, Josie Adams, Alana Turgieva, and Mia Cox. We

are so excited for our seasons to come!









